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Arnold & Son and Sincere host jazz-themed cocktail party at 
Singapore Hilton 

 
 
On 18 September 2015, fine watch manufacturer Arnold & Son from La Chaux-
de-Fond, Switzerland, and Sincere, the name behind some of the most 
prestigious watch boutiques in South East Asia and Australia, hosted an 
exclusive cocktail party for watch collectors and connoisseurs at Sincere’s 
Haute Horlogerie Boutique in the Singapore Hilton. The event also showcased 
two fabulous Arnold & Son models unveiled earlier in the year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Arnold & Son and Sincere Fine Watches announced their partnership in winter 2014. Since then watch 
lovers and connoisseurs in Singapore have had direct access to a dazzling array of the brand’s exquisite 
timepieces at the Arnold & Son corner in Sincere’s Orchard Road flagship store. On 18 September, the 
partners hosted a VIP cocktail event for over 50 guests at the Sincere boutique in the Hilton Hotel 
Shopping Gallery. In his welcome speech, Operation Manager of Sincere Fine Watches Darren Wang 
explained that “the partnership venture had been an enormous enrichment for both Sincere and 
Arnold & Son.” 
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Stars of the show were two outstanding recent additions to the Arnold & Son collection: the Golden 
Wheel and the Constant Force Tourbillon. The Golden Wheel, which belongs to the Instrument 
Collection, is the world’s first watch to combine a “wandering hours” display – a complication with 
roots in the mid-17th century – and a True Beat Seconds. The Constant Force Tourbillon, which joins 
the Royal Collection, brings together a patented constant-force mechanism with a 60-second 
tourbillon, twin barrels and True Beat Seconds. Pointing out some of the outstanding features of the 
two timepieces, Arnold & Son Vice President Fabien Dutriaux also pointed out: “In Sincere Fine 
Watches we have found a partner who is ideally positioned to showcase our timepieces in an 
environment befitting their quality and image.” 
 
A classy jazz duo provided the musical accompaniment for an evening to be remembered.                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please don’t hesitate to contact us: 
 
ARNOLD & SON SA 
Boulevard des Eplatures 38  
CH – 2300 La Chaux-de-Fonds 
Switzerland 
info@arnoldandson.com 
www.arnoldandson.com 
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